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November Meeting Pictures  
We welcomed Bobbie Patray, President of Tennessee Eagle Forum
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Lt. Gov Randy McNally visits October Meeting 
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Bill Lee visit to 
Rutherford County Republican Headquarters 
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Congrats Republicans  

CONGRATULATIONS to our Local Republicans on recent election WINS.  

 
 

 

Rep Charlie Baum 
Rep Tim Rudd 

Rep Mike Sparks 
Rep Robert Stevens 

Rep Bryan Terry 
Sen Dawn White 

 
and Governor Bill Lee and Congressman Scott DesJarlais 
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Veteran’s Day Celebration  
Thank you to all our members who brought toiletries for our Veteran's Day gift bags. With the addition 
of candies, we were able to deliver around 30 gift bags for veteran residents of American House and 

Harmony at Victory Station. We even had one female veteran, so she received a special pink 
bag!  The activity directors complimented our service to our veteran's by remembering them on 

Veteran's Day. They were so pleased and said the items were perfect for their residents. Thanks 
again for participating! 

 

 

 
 
 

 



6 

 

NFRW- Caring for America  
 

The National Federation of Republican Women (NFRW) established the Caring for America program in 1999 to 
encourage state federations and clubs to actively participate in at least one community service program. Caring for 
America is based on the belief that problems can be solved most effectively through the generosity and combined 
energies of individual citizens.  

Caring for America programs may be completed by the state or club individually or in collaboration with other 
community agencies. Republican women always step forward when they see an area that needs assistance, 
whether it is hands-on or through donations of needed food or other commodities. The NFRW Caring for America 
Committee compiles a comprehensive list of activities that is provided to all Federated Republican women's clubs. 

Moving forward there is a need for a member to chair this project. Please let our board know if interested  

 

 
 

Other Business  
 

Upcoming Vacancy in office of Secretary -   Our amazing secretary, Whitney Burford, is stepping 
down from this role because she is expecting a baby  
 
 
 

Member Kudos - Beth Duffield, Literacy Chair, was recently inducted into the TN Achieves Hall of 
Fame for 9 years of service as mentor to high school seniors 
 
 
 

 

 
Upcoming Dates 

 
November 24 - Thanksgiving Day 
December 9- Christmas Party 6:00pm at Carriage Lane $20 per person spouses/significant others 
welcome  
January 17, 2023 - first meeting of the new year! 

 


